


7. Discussion about next year’s IRB goals/charges: A discussion was held concerning 
ideas for next year’s IRB goals/charges. Important contributions to this discussion were 
made by John Hall, John Girard, Kim Pickens, Elaina Behounek, Otto Schwake, and Chi 
Ngai Cheung. The following charges were listed: 
 

• Expanding awareness of CITI training 
• Having an administrator from the provost’s office to look at exempt proposals 
• Updating and improving the IRB website 
• Creating a new members, PIs, and/or new chair’s cheat sheet 
• Registering for OHRD 
• Reviewing applications/forms for IRB 


